
Congressman Roscoe Bartlett
Washington, DC  20515

Dear Congressman Bartlett,

Congressman Bartlett, I am aware that you are thoroughly committed to preserving the rights of
law-abiding gun-owners, and I would like to offer my thanks.

The last month has seen shameless political exploitation of the tragedy in Colorado.  The recent
anti-gun actions of the Senate have piled folly upon cowardice, and are now bringing legislation to
the House of Representatives.

The Senate's anti-gun amendments to the Juvenile Justice Reform Bill display appalling
disregard for whatever real remedies there might be.  Indeed, they are far more like an admission
that the Senate can think of nothing helpful, and can only stampede in fear before the agendas of
the news media.

The killers in Littleton planned for a year, manufactured four dozen bombs, and stockpiled them
without their parents' noticing. To thwart future tragedies, our Senate would impose trigger locks
on gun sales?

All the guns the killers used came from other people, who at some point obtained these guns
legally.  But our Senate would impose new restrictions on gun transfers, with a clear strategy of
working towards the registration of all sales.

I know yours will be a strong voice, as the House of Representatives tries to stop this disgrace.
Good sense and law-abiding citizens are with you.  Be strong, and please let me know what I can
do to help.

Sincerely,


